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To: Canterbury City Council 
 
I am writing to object to Policy W4 Brooklands Farm as a resident of Whitstable. 
 
We are already seeing increased traffic and roadworks from existing developments, and increased sea pollution 
where our infrastructure is unable to cope with demand as it is currently. There are also no NHS dentists available in 
town and I fear a further increase in demand will impact on our other services such as our already busy doctors and 
schools, and hugely overcrowded hospitals. We are already at capacity. Farmland is also a precious commodity and 
building on it will increase the flood risk to surrounding areas. 
 
I strongly object to the development proposed at Brooklands Farm and hope this objection will be seriously 
considered as part of the planning discussions. 
 
With thanks, 
 
Cassie Fox 
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